
 

Changes to TSX Alpha Exchange Fees 
 
We are pleased to announce that the changes to TSX Alpha Exchange fees previously 
announced in Equities Trading Notice ​2019-021​ have received regulatory approval and will take 
effect on June 1, 2019. 
 
The changes being made to non-ETF fees are intended to further enhance available liquidity 
while also delivering additional savings for cost-sensitive active retail order flow. 
 
The updated fee schedule showing the approved changes, and which takes effect June 1, 2019, 
is available ​here​.  
  
For more information regarding this notice, please contact the ​Account Management Team​.  
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